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This is the Manager’s Report to the Federal Crop Insurance Corporation Board of 
Directors (FCIC) meeting on September 20, 2016. 
 
 
Compliance  
 
Compliance Process Re-design Initiative:  In August 2016, Compliance signed a 
follow-on contract with Eagle Hill to help facilitate the AIP performance review (APR) 
pilots at three AIPs, using the revised APR Handbook.  In addition, Eagle Hill is assisting 
the DAC with the redesign of the regional compliance offices.  Both are expected to be 
completed by May 2017. 
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